Online Giving Announcement 

Good morning! As we all look forward to the beauty and relaxation that summer brings, I want to take a moment to talk about something close to our hearts - supporting our parish family throughout the upcoming season.
Summer is a time for vacations, family visits, and adventures, which often means we're not all able to attend Mass here as regularly. However, the needs of our parish and the good work we do together continue, even when many of us are away.
To ensure that our parish remains vibrant and active during these quieter months, I encourage each of us to consider setting up an automatic recurring gift through our parish website. This simple step allows us to keep our commitment to our church strong, even when we're soaking up the sun miles away or enjoying a well-deserved break.
Setting up your recurring gift online is easy and takes just a few minutes, but the impact lasts all summer long and beyond. It's a practical, secure, and effective way to make sure our parish has the steady support needed to maintain our programs, services, and facilities, even during the summer dip in attendance.
So, I invite you to visit our parish website today and start your automatic recurring gift. It's a gesture that says, 'even when I'm not here, I'm here in spirit and support.' Let's make this summer a time of growth and sustenance for our parish, ensuring that we come back to a community that's as strong and welcoming as ever.
Thank you for considering this, and for all the ways you contribute to our parish life. Let's make this summer count for our parish!

